
February 4, 2021

Dear OLSS Families,

I am proud to serve as the parent ambassador to the Catholic Coalition for 
Special Education for OLSS. In this role, I work with our principal, Mrs.
Thompson, teachers, and school families to help CCSE advocate for and 
facilitate an appropriate inclusive high-quality Catholic education where 
students with and without disabilities learn side-by-side and all grow 
academically, socially, and spiritually. OLSS is fortunate to have support from 
CCSE for our inclusive education efforts.

You are cordially invited to join a special virtual event on Saturday, March 13, 
2021 on behalf of the CCSE. You can tune in beginning at 6:30pm for the 
preshow; the inspirational presentation begins at 7pm.

The spring benefit is the annual and largest fundraising event that CCSE 
holds. Since its inception, CCSE has provided more than 75 grants totaling 
$1.1 million to 31 schools in nine counties in Maryland! Please join me in 
supporting this important event with a sponsorship, a donation, or 
contributing an auction item, or by spreading the word to your friends and 
family. You may visit their website at 
https://ccse.ejoinme.org/2021CCSEBenefitHome or call 301-933-8844 
extension 102 to find out how you can help.

To follow CCSE and support the event on social media, you can follow CCSE 
on Facebook and share the Spring Benefit information, available 
at https://www.Facebook.com/ccsemaryland

Thank you in advance for your generosity and participation.

Sincerely,

Kelly Frazier
CCSE Parent Ambassador
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